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Wanalirri School Newsletter Week 5 Term 3 2015 

Principal of Luurnpa Catholic School, 
Balgo, Br Rick Gaffney, visited our school 
on Friday to assist with strategic school 
planning. He took the opportunity to join us 
on a bush trip to Flat Rock. 

Families joined with us last week to celebrate the Feast of Australia’s first Saint–  
St Mary of the Cross MacKillop. Children led us in prayers and in a song about Mary 
that reminds us that saints are ordinary people who do extraordinary things. They chal-
lenge us to do the same in our lives to make the world a better place. Pictured right are 
the award winners for week 3– congratulations to all these students. 



School Community Meeting: We will be meeting on Tuesday August 18th 
at 9.00am at school. All welcome. For discussion will be upcoming school and 
diocese anniversaries and SCPA. 

17 Aug 18 Aug 
School Community Meet-
ing 9.00am– Planning for 
School 25th 
Diocese 50th  

19 Aug 20 Aug 21 Aug 

24 Aug 
School Closure: 
Teachers at YMHFA 
Course, Derby 

25 Aug 26 Aug 27 Aug 28 Aug 

31 Aug 1 Sept 2 Sept 3 Sept 4 Sept 

7 Sept 8 Sept 9 Sept 10 Sept 11 Sept 

14 Sept  15 Sept -25th anniv Photo 
Workshopping this week 

16 Sept 17 Sept 18 Sept 

21 Sept 22 Sept 23 Sept 
Open Day 

24 Sept 25 Sept Last day of 
term. 

Monday October 
12 
Classes resume for 
Term 4 

13 Oct 14 Oct 15 Oct 16 Oct 

School starts at 7.00. 
Make sure these kids  

are there! 


